
 

REMINDER 
To All 9th Grade Students and Parents 

Freshman Shop Selection Night 

December 6, 2018             5:00-7:00 p.m. 

In order to assist you and your child in selecting their trade, 

we will provide the opportunity for you to hear presentations 

from the student’s top three selections. 

ALL 9TH GRADE STUDENTS AND THEIR PARENTS 

ARE EXPECTED TO ATTEND. 

                                     

                                                                                                                                                                         

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      


